From: Naomi Ture

Sent: Monday, October 16, 2023 7:14 PM

To: City Council (San Mateo) <CityCouncil@cityofsanmateo.org>
Cc: Patrice Olds <polds@cityofsanmateo.org>; Brad Underwood <bunderwood@cityofsanmateo.org>;
Bethany Lopez <blopez@cityofsanmateo.org>; Killough, Maurine
Francie Souza

David Light
; Michael Weinhauer

; Weinhauer, Shelly

Subject: 10/16/23 Draft GP - Moderate not Maximum growth.

During the Planning Commission Meeting on 9/12/23, more than 90%
of the San Mateo citizen audience raised their hands against the (B
Street) downtown San Mateo allowed heights. We want to maintain 1-
2 stories, and at Maximum 3-4 stories. We want to maintain our
charm, similar to San Carlos, Palo Alto, Mountain View downtowns.

Our residents want to maintain moderate growth, not maximum
growth.

It was apparent during the meeting that the plan was developed by
those influenced by Developers, not the majority of residents.

We will be sending newly proposed map for downtown San Mateo that
the citizens actually desire.





